
Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association 

 

 

May 1, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

The Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association (SLMHA) requires that all volunteer 
Coaching Staff and On Ice Volunteers must have a Police Record Check and Vulnerable 
Sector Check done prior to September 21st of the current hockey season. This record will 
be valid for three seasons with Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey/ Ontario Minor Hockey 
Association.  This check is mandatory for teams to be rostered for the upcoming season. 

This is required for any bench staff, or volunteers that will be on the ice with direct 
contact with the players.   

Responsibilities: 

- Direct contact with players on the ice providing instruction.  
- Direct contact with players in a Dressing Room Setting  
- Direct contact with players on a team bench in a coaching setting 
- Trainers will have direct contact with players to assess any injuries and determine 

if additional professional medical attention is required.  

Please complete a Police Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check for the following 
SLMHA volunteer: 

 

Volunteer position to be held: ________________________________ 

 

Full Name:  _____________________________________________ 

 

DOB: _____________ 



 

Sincerely: 

 

 

 

Grant Jowitt,  President, SLMHA 

president@sturgeonthunderhockey.ca 705-731-7800 

 

 

 
Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association 

P.O. Box 427, Fenelon Falls, Ontario, K0M 1N0 
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